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 Purchase Early Bird Tickets Now for the 43rd Anniversary Gala!
Public Meeting - The Future of Groundwater Management in Butte County 

 Become a Friend of the Faire and Donate to this Year's Cleanup
 The Water Warriors Need You! Come out August 25th

Conserve More Energy with DIY Home Energy Saving Toolkits
New Grant Approval! More Trees in the Community Coming Soon 
Tell Your Story About BEC. Help Us Become a Top-Rated Nonprofit

Rise for the Climate in San Francisco on September 8th
Public Meeting - City of Chico Trash Master Plan

 Purchase Early Bird Tickets Now 
for the 43rd Anniversary Gala!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKrDBXnSF9WbNQtERZuVSt-fTC_EUMs3lAOSYRPGZrJL6I3b7LuJZITl6KKLiKLZS9uThWWCh_GNgNj20253j_YYTQTpFfzK1WlotlK8_BHEIhkQJSIqVpuY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6JtD9TpAHauIWDwbs4OHk2lqEzoTXszy92QcPHxW1_v6dxk9p2i73dhSvedgZh145EA_WsUXZqyIuvaT4ABY2n4qic5ojBcx17_McA5onKrT5tlVn_yf4bsqrGxexC-3B&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKsrT3t0xxTtmbciyIcVpyowsqNQDaQRXrSa72AqmHcKyzvAnulh3mTTaQ-p0RinyKqgtPra11uSiZ49sLRPozLVT4f0pM-30LrUu6DtC87U3F3fhj5CHmno=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKsrT3t0xxTtm5Q_OKZ9ZG9bdFwpHtYB2sHoFPhCcgZxp-NrIN6uqkYUB4muQdjJfWjDSbujcygClO2crbCc8R7YqfET-OLqzkZaIGDgswOu-hV7onvbb0qs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6YXgtQfX-kCTlV3egXP_Ttw-CSql0pAKOFUBYsM5LXEjwMCevml1A4yiHP3Z_V1AW4OvDFuSJepg8x7HVKgCXA0RkyGkOUD2-fjewE1Na2o4fTtVT2m9kPvS4MA-VLg857E2J4mhdelSOUCUNR2nVR5SnJ2jNGkAsORnCTtOr68B4JoZQDGcpaA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKrDBXnSF9WbNQtERZuVSt-fTC_EUMs3lAOSYRPGZrJL6I3b7LuJZITl6KKLiKLZS9uThWWCh_GNgNj20253j_YYTQTpFfzK1WlotlK8_BHEIhkQJSIqVpuY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKrDBXnSF9WbNQtERZuVSt-fTC_EUMs3lAOSYRPGZrJL6I3b7LuJZITl6KKLiKLZS9uThWWCh_GNgNj20253j_YYTQTpFfzK1WlotlK8_BHEIhkQJSIqVpuY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKrDBXnSF9WbNQtERZuVSt-fTC_EUMs3lAOSYRPGZrJL6I3b7LuJZITl6KKLiKLZS9uThWWCh_GNgNj20253j_YYTQTpFfzK1WlotlK8_BHEIhkQJSIqVpuY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKrDBXnSF9WbNQtERZuVSt-fTC_EUMs3lAOSYRPGZrJL6I3b7LuJZITl6KKLiKLZS9uThWWCh_GNgNj20253j_YYTQTpFfzK1WlotlK8_BHEIhkQJSIqVpuY=&c=&ch=


 On Saturday October 20, 2018 we will be hosting our 43rd Anniversary Gala at

the Arc Pavillion in Chico to celebrate local environmentalists and their awesome

achievements! There will be delicious catered food, live music, and a silent auction! 

Don't miss your chance!  Click here to purchase your Early Bird Gala Tickets!
Early bird ticket prices are available through September 24th. 

 
Interested in being a sponsor?

Contact Angel at (530) 891-6424 or watershed@becnet.org

Public Meeting in Durham
discussing the Future of
Groundwater Management in
Butte County

August 15th from 6-8 PM at
the Durham Memorial Hall
The meeting will provide a brief
overview of the Sustainable
Groundwater Management Act (SGMA),
focus on the governance structure
proposed for the Vina subbasin, and
describe the new basin boundary
modification proposals. 

Throughout California communities are
working on plans use groundwater
sustainability. Local agencies have been
working since 2015 to develop
governance and start the planning
process for the subbasins in Butte
County. 

In mid-June 2018 a new subbasin
boundary modification was proposed
that pushes the boundary for Vina subbasin south past Durham and combines
the remaining West Butte and East Butte subbasins (see map). This would result
in the creation of a new "Butte subbasin" that would replace the West Butte and

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6JtD9TpAHauIWDwbs4OHk2lqEzoTXszy92QcPHxW1_v6dxk9p2i73dhSvedgZh145EA_WsUXZqyIuvaT4ABY2n4qic5ojBcx17_McA5onKrT5tlVn_yf4bsqrGxexC-3B&c=&ch=


East Butte subbasins.

Get informed and have a say in the future of Groundwater in Butte
County! August 15th at 6:00 PM at the Durham Memorial Hall. 

Do you want to make an immediate, positive impact on
your community and the environment? 

The 31st Annual Bidwell Park and Chico Creeks Cleanup is just around the corner
and we need your help! By becoming a "Friend of the Cleanup", you will make it
possible for BEC to engage hundreds of volunteers to help pull TONS of waste
out of Chico's creeks and our beautiful, beloved Bidwell Park. 

As a "Friend of the Cleanup", every donation dollar makes this event a success.
Donations of $50 or more can reserve an event t-shirt! Please send a
contribution today and show your support of 31 years of cleaner, healthier parks
and creeks!

Interested in participating?
To register to volunteer as an individual (6 people or less) Click Here
For group registration (more than 6) Click Here

Last chance to pre-register! You must register by August 17th to be
eligible for early check-in and to reserve your free t-shirt! Please specify your
preferred shirt size on your registration! 

OUR SPONSORS MAKE IT POSSIBLE!
what would we do without...

Recology 

Volunteers pull TONS of waste out of our local
creeks and parks. Recology supports the
cleanup by donating all of the bins and

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6WDLvIqOKdeU2Nxgqhcru5LYmyNBVb28yhCDyZVGQqHwuipgpBRZye76WuxBnq04-LPqlUJvjfj7_2ASqHtFT5Er4N597WtDeimud10tFaYTPx6uq30gnXbLUM0gkVOHR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKgvRo6q4UViL2GsduFoIKZio5mrBDF5mZ7Cb2cNoR0EZhuSWCpnEcXWGQkSWdTUmZr2YmSPGXUCfICjW2_F_7Fy2dXSk_jEZeMixWfyUKpt-kCbhehYVAUhufUWCQDyGcIt_7wUAxHIIimL9rijhbWsguOgoNxMoYRLvisOxjXMTqnkPfSN4hgpEGxLmWhe4OcSzXLL9_RJlc-UJDk3P7--rQ7fdvZFl_wGy6Kp8IqMq34Xxj0foCmnnbqOpJdx5iOXzTbpNjXLM3czmQ3k7hCaK2ZDdLn5Y5BrwvWVVz489yrWJhQoM468=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6WDLvIqOKdeU2Nxgqhcru5LYmyNBVb28yhCDyZVGQqHwuipgpBRZye76WuxBnq04-LPqlUJvjfj7_2ASqHtFT5Er4N597WtDeimud10tFaYTPx6uq30gnXbLUM0gkVOHR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKp6STr5ufY9E_b1dRuGC7n05T3DkM4vir0_2-KBndlPryUseqtWDu-Iy3IbPZHlr3_0zMmgZv7sVBc5wC3z9W32XLKqgSGiWNSN6Xpg1kiNWeUrMCgee6TsqkfeFqxSDb3HztXORmRpY0UKDjy7qJBRmIKUxSNPp_l5e-Zm4PWK-wAWHqd-2A117WGYoSC05-4XT6HEloa2q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKp6STr5ufY9EAbhlaznuANqr76JcTdvuv8TTe4jqtYJGXzNwmftDBzcHwbAGvYkFZJAFk-uWv07H0zUSURmbgiREZ-Sj-pkOJ1c_xSp4cxZVC9liziAc9rPsE0S8VaACFjnYxIRNw1V-5iS97W2WbdLAMY-kC1Hm0Scz4VMZXD2c2iXVmOyXydVs3-CV8oKpr5hapGYRKU3Y&c=&ch=


dumpsters used to collect and sort the waste! 

Recology's vision is to create a world without
waste by developing and discovering
sustainable resource recovery practices that
can be implemented globally. Employee owned
and in business for more than 100 years,
Recology is committed to a sustainable future
for all the communities they serve. Find out
more at https://www.recology.com

Butte County Public Works

After the waste is sorted...where does it
go? Butte County Public Works supports the
cleanup by waiving the fees to dump at the
landfill. 

Butte County Public Works does so much to
keep out communities clean and safe! They
remind us that  "Recycling is more than
extending the life of our landfill.  It is about

making the best use of the resources we have available and preserving those
resources for future generations.  It is about conserving water, energy, land and
materials.  It is about creating a sustainable community that values what we
have and what future generations deserve to have.  When you bury something
in the landfill, it's like burying the energy and water it took to create that
product." Learn more online

The Water Warriors Need You!
The Water Warriors will be heading out again this month to remove invasive

plant species from the area behind the CARD Community Center in Bidwell Park.
Join us at 9am and positively impact your community.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKsrT3t0xxTtmbciyIcVpyowsqNQDaQRXrSa72AqmHcKyzvAnulh3mTTaQ-p0RinyKqgtPra11uSiZ49sLRPozLVT4f0pM-30LrUu6DtC87U3F3fhj5CHmno=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKsrT3t0xxTtm5Q_OKZ9ZG9bdFwpHtYB2sHoFPhCcgZxp-NrIN6uqkYUB4muQdjJfWjDSbujcygClO2crbCc8R7YqfET-OLqzkZaIGDgswOu-hV7onvbb0qs=&c=&ch=


Water Warriors is a community restoration project in partnership with the City of
Chico's Adopt-A-Spot program. Butte Environmental Council has sites at both
Teichert Ponds and behind the CARD Community Center. Our goal is to restore
these locations by removing invasive plant species and blockages from
waterways! We need your help.

We will be working in brush so make sure you come with closed toed shoes,
water, and your desire to make a difference! 

Come out on August 25th at 9am to help restore our waterways!
Meet at the CARD Community Center at 545 Vallombrosa Avenue

If you think you could be doing more to conserve...

 
Last month was full of
great events and
workshops around Butte
County. This month we will
continue to spread the word
about our great DIY Energy
Saving Toolkits. 

Look for the North Valley
Energy Watch table  at
Hmong Day on august
11th from 10 am to 2 pm
at Hammon Park in

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKp6STr5ufY9EFgGLlcHRbd1dDET1-iTlkTPCo5kVObT0vLgVXSRSkl2H0eJEATZMqgfgawqpBvNFEGMC0Q91lvQIaLfMjvVzBt_5F1huF0hCJ011KYU_k8t9wbMlo5HKI5tpDusCQlR5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKp6STr5ufY9EFgGLlcHRbd1dDET1-iTlkTPCo5kVObT0vLgVXSRSkl2H0eJEATZMqgfgawqpBvNFEGMC0Q91lvQIaLfMjvVzBt_5F1huF0hCJ011KYU_k8t9wbMlo5HKI5tpDusCQlR5&c=&ch=


Oroville. 

You can also find us at Chico
State for Meet the Cause,
hosted by CAVE, on
August 28th from 10-
2pm. 

To stay connected and up to
date on our next tabling
event, follow us on
Facebook.

You can check an Energy
Saving Toolkit out at any
Butte County
Library, or at our office
located at:

313 Walnut St, Ste 140
Chico, CA 95928. 

Click for more information
about our free DIY Home
Energy Saving Toolkit or
call our office at 
(530) 891-6424.

New Grant Approval! More Trees in the
Community Coming Soon 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKsLizVRzN87GevLbi98AxTd-XA7LD7Cit2WxAAoHEJBdgnNuOdT-1pa6JVDrIj-H0xN7S7MySOIxqpauTppPYaVuPoudUxN8x8An1iMPzFW9J9i7eC7EBuGiByDeMEdGRHvG_9kKsIgt6vXYgQdb3dZWmEW1SGecvg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKryEUXqlHfYRzBFqFH99vUI2SZscNg6WjJjNxYddPlEYDILWBZ3DdoFETNoy7ghP8czNsPx9eX3Ozzt-0ZtXD2TsZ0w1Hy-aoysg9LhbczKZaicv7lrly-bsx7aBf-Xo3x7iuB9ZJmOoXJLiqmtzxRE2DxP9ZXSPcA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKsLizVRzN87GevLbi98AxTd-XA7LD7Cit2WxAAoHEJBdgnNuOdT-1pa6JVDrIj-H0xN7S7MySOIxqpauTppPYaVuPoudUxN8x8An1iMPzFW9J9i7eC7EBuGiByDeMEdGRHvG_9kKsIgt6vXYgQdb3dZWmEW1SGecvg==&c=&ch=


BEC has recently
been approved
for a grant
through the
California
ReLeaf's 2018
Social Equity Tree
Planting
Program! 

We are incredibly
excited for this
grant as it will
mean putting 100
more trees in our
community. 

This grant focuses
on implementing a community tree-planting and education project in the
Chapman neighborhood and surrounding areas that will improve and provide
shade for area. Educational opportunities will come to the residents in the area
through tree-planting events where volunteers from the area will help with
beautifying the neighborhood while learning about maintenance, climate change,
greenhouse gases, and energy conservation.

This grant will have a lasting impact in both Chico and the Chapman
neighborhood. BEC will hold three planting days over the next two years. We
need your help to make it happen. The first volunteer planting day will take place
in November of this year. The two other plantings will take place in May and
November 2019. More info on dates and locations will be available soon. 

Keep your eyes peeled for more news about this program in the coming
months and be ready to participate in November!

Tell Your Story About BEC

Butte Environmental Council has provided environmental education, information,
and advocacy in Butte County for more than 40 years and we're just getting
started! BEC continues to be devoted to protecting and defending the land, air,



and water of Butte County and its surrounding region. 

You can help us achieve these goals by telling a story you have about BEC to
GreatNonProfits and help us stay on the Top-Rated List! Staying the Top-Rated
List will spread BEC's message through GreatNonProfits' network and across the
country, and help new supporters feel confident when they give to BEC.

Write a review for Butte Environmental Council here.

Rise for the Climate in San Francisco on September
8th

Join Chico350, partners, allies and other interested folks on September
8th at Rise for Climate Jobs and Justice, a massive day of
demonstrations in San Francisco, coordinated with action around the
world. Chico350 has received funding to help support a bus to take a group
from Chico to San Francisco for Rise for Climate Jobs and Justice. 

The march is intended to send a clear message to governments and politicians
that the people demand more than just words during the Global Climate Action
Summit. The march also aims to convince global powers that the people want a
fair and just transition to a completely clean energy economy through
environmental, economic, and racial justice for all.

Reserve your seat now with Ann from Chico350 at annpnz@gmail.com
and RSVP for the march to Here

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6ZMOv8IPwRnoEziEqn99dbljwM7eQrll8IwSyICSb3xoCUzs70FFK46GlDpxa7xA-TYECcVcXvKb8ZvKlmvARjTcmdJjDuoS9g8cen8iiMfgtCXpAPkV1hg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6YXgtQfX-kCTlV3egXP_Ttw-CSql0pAKOFUBYsM5LXEjwMCevml1A4yiHP3Z_V1AW4OvDFuSJepg8x7HVKgCXA0RkyGkOUD2-fjewE1Na2o4fTtVT2m9kPvS4MA-VLg857E2J4mhdelSOUCUNR2nVR5SnJ2jNGkAsORnCTtOr68B4JoZQDGcpaA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6AyL3lYFgKqytdWOAfPU9pGYJtLf5ufjD4jGWk5wPjxV6Xr_vivrUahVO2cgTESDf3G7g-wxD-UfDbxURVgmJhjeG-B1vd-3S39b17saFRRTNJa80Etevbg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6LcIhQhe3bh3qFZJar9ZbQ1KQ4nvgr4_Mjs89rOSClhUfQsSa0l_gvmC9-L0gZQzzKVNScTFyU3mOE53XtQoB6TjZ5BCnkZ2vv7IFrCsDieS-irE4Dhq5z3jjaEccm-U6ScZm8omMsYWdiF_euSYCCg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKnl6m7vHwQl6AyL3lYFgKqytdWOAfPU9pGYJtLf5ufjD4jGWk5wPjxV6Xr_vivrUahVO2cgTESDf3G7g-wxD-UfDbxURVgmJhjeG-B1vd-3S39b17saFRRTNJa80Etevbg==&c=&ch=


Public Meeting - City of Chico Trash Master Plan

The California State Water Quality Control Board has mandated that the amount
of trash entering local storm drains and creeks be reduced. This mandate is

known as the Trash Amendments.

Review, comment, and learn more about the "
Draft Trash Master Plan" before it is presented to the City council.

Wednesday, August 22, 2018 from 6:00 - 8:00 pm
Council Chambers, 421 Main Street, Chico



For more information about upcoming local events please visit BEC's Environmental Events
Calendar Here  

Want to share your community event or resource email: staff@becnet.org

STAY CONNECTED:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iREets9M_T2bGNdncv44SscRoUkDrHIJztMSk0T4hr49Eae5H-HBKtrHTM9CgrX00yiE9s2l2RYDgd8rkczXMyilpfXRMZeVIlaci9zCh6DyVC2wiZRcojkMqkckcUNRwyIAdTdXLFJHgR7CWEGEWAn2S3YXaCiJtPVmmq-SM99fdkXi2iSJcQ==&c=&ch=
mailto:staff@becnet.org

